
From: David Cornish <dlcornish@msn.com> 

Date: September 4, 2019 at 14:35:12 EDT 

To: David Cornish <dlcornish@msn.com> 

Subject: Water  Results 

Hi All: 
Just received our results for our Water Sampling done Tuesday, September 3rd.  It was a calm 
day until the last 2 samples but that didn't effect them very much.  Water temperatures were 
18 degrees and little evidence of fowl except at #6 and #7 but, they were not present during my 
times there.  All locations that had "in water rocks" had algae and including on the weeds in the 
water plus there was considerable silt at mot areas.  I expect the good readings were helped by 
less than normal boating and swimming over the weekend meaning a settled underwater base. 
 
  Location                                                           e--coli                                 time  
 
#1        Pine Street Beach                                  20                                         8:20 am 
#2        Old Cottage Lane                                 <10                                         8:35   " 
#3        Forest Lane                                             10                                         8:50   " 
#4        Albin Road                                              10                                         9:00   " 
#5        Lawson Lane                                        <10                                         9:15   " 
#6        Acorn Lane                                             20                                         9:30   " 
#7        Robins Point Road                                 10                                       10:00  "  
 
Again, these numbers only represent the presence of e-coli at that location, that day and at that 
time.  Unfortunately, the summer temperatures are disappearing on us. 
 
As well, due to a number of health concerns I had this summer, my travel on the Trail and 
visiting with most everyone, did not happen.  Sorry we could not have our usual chats and hope 
next year gets me back into the swing of things.  
 
Your September Newsletter should be on the way shortly.   
 
Cheers,  
David 

David Cornish  
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